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The chorus will run Facebook/Instagram and Twitter posts announcing the start of our season and 
recruiting new members. 
 
The posts will run leading up to the first rehearsal and also the Sunday before the second 
rehearsal. 
 
The plan is to reuse the most recent recruitment graphic, but highlighting the virtual rehearsals 
and safety during the current surge. 
 

 
 


